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Tigard Police Investigating Bank Robbery 

 
A 9-1-1 call reporting a robbery at the Bank of the West occurred on September 27 at approximately 
4:35 p.m. The bank is located at 16200 SW Pacific Highway in Tigard. An employee stated that a 
male suspect approached the counter area and presented a demand note for money. The employee 
complied and gave the suspect cash. The suspect immediately fled the bank and ran across the 
parking area.  
 
Tigard Police searched the area and a K-9 track was deployed. No suspect was located. Tigard Police 
detectives have compiled and shared a video of the robbery suspect on social media in hopes that 
someone may recognize the suspect and notify police. The video can be seen at: 
https://www.facebook.com/pg/TigardPolice/posts/ 
 
The suspect is described as a white male adult, mid to late 30s, approximately 5’8” with thin build 
and dark blond hair. If anyone has information regarding the incident, they are urged to contact 
Tigard Police at 503-639-6168. Tigard Police Case #19-0014944 
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